
                      
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
May 2024 
 
Hello,  
 
On behalf of Pacific Youth Soccer League (PYSL) and Blast Soccer Club, thank you for 
your donation of $1000 for our 2024 season. No goods or services were provided to you 
in exchange for this donation.  Pacific Youth Soccer League, Inc., is a 501(c)(3) public 
charity. 
 
We know there are many choices for your charitable donations, and we are extremely 
grateful for your support of our youth soccer league.  

 
 

Sincerely,  

Justin Weber 

Board President 
PYSL Board of Directors 
president@pyslsoccer.org 
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